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Monday 16th September 2024 
 
           
 
 
             
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

 

We hope this letter finds you well. At The Corbet School, we are committed to providing our 

students with the best possible educational experiences. Our Design Technology (DT) and Art 

departments play a crucial role in fostering creativity, critical thinking, and practical skills 

among our students. 

 

To continue offering high-quality projects and activities, we rely on contributions to cover the 

costs of materials, equipment, and student projects. We are kindly requesting a contribution 

of £15 per student (this equates to £5 a term) for this academic year, which will mean your 

child can take home their projects. This contribution will help us ensure that all students have 

access to the necessary resources to fully engage in their DT and Art classes. 

 

Your support will directly benefit your child’s learning experience by enabling us to: 

• Purchase high-quality materials for various projects at Key Stage 3 and 4. 

• Support the use of glazing and clay in Art lessons as well as components in DT and 

Textiles.   

• Maintain and upgrade essential equipment. 

• Provide a wide range of creative and practical projects that enhance learning. 

We understand that financial contributions are voluntary, and we greatly appreciate any 

support you can provide. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. Payment can be made via ParentPay or with cash given to Mr Richards. 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. If you have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to contact me: mark.richards@corbetschool.net. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr M Richards 

Head of DT and Art Faculty 
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